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November 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Welcome back to Term 2, we hope that you all 
enjoyed the break.  The children have been very eager 
to share their experiences with us. 
 
Our Theme 

Our theme this term is ‘Space and the Sky’.  We have 
started by exploring Guy Fawkes, fireworks and 
bonfires, and will be looking at space, weather and 
seasons and Christmas. 

If your child has any interesting objects, toys or books, 
linked to our theme, which they would like to share 
with the group, we would love to see them. 

To conclude the term we are planning a small 
Christmas performance, which you will be invited to 
attend.  Please see the attached letter for details. 
 
Reminders 

As we are moving towards the winter months, please 
ensure that your child always comes to nursery with 
appropriate outdoor clothing so they are able to 
participate fully in outdoor learning experiences. 

Please ensure that all your child’s belongings are 
named. 
 
Now that the children have settled into the nursery 
routine please could you encourage them to leave 

personal toys and comforters at home so that they 
aren’t lost or broken – unless they are sharing them as 
part of our topic. 
 
 

HOW YOU CAN SUPPORT YOUR CHILD’S 
LEARNING THIS TERM: 

 

 Talk to your child about their day and what 
they have been doing.  Point out links to our 
theme. 

 

 Try to count as often as possible with your 
child – how many steps you take, putting on 
items of clothing, quantity of food. 

 

 Encourage mark making – painting, drawing, 
mark making in sensory materials (mud, sand, 
flour). 

 

 Encourage independence with clothing – 
putting on shoes and coats, pulling up 
trousers. 

 
 
Important Dates 
 
17.12.18 – Nursery Christmas performance  
19.12.18 - Christmas dinner 
07.01.19 – First day of term 3 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs Rennie 
Nursery Teacher 
 


